
Public Notice 

 

The City of Noblesville, 16 S 10th St., Noblesville, IN 46060, is submitting a Notice of Intent to 

the Indiana Department of Environmental Management of our intent to comply with the 

requirements of the Construction Stormwater General Permit to discharge storm water from 

construction activities associated with Phase 3 of the Pleasant Street construction project, 

beginning at the intersection of SR 32 and Hague Road and continuing southeast along new 

alignment, ending approximately 700’ west of River Road and 2300’ south of SR 32 in 

Noblesville, Indiana. Run-off from the project site will discharge into Cicero Creek. Questions or 

comments regarding this project should be directed to Alison Krupski of the City of Noblesville, 

317-776-6330. 

 

 

 


